

WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER, INC.

IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA

P. O. BOX 188 SILVER SPRING, MARYLAND

November 1966

MEMBERSHIP MEETING:

The November membership meeting will be held at the clubhouse on Wednesday, November 23, 1966, at 8:30 P.M. Preceding the meeting there will be a Spaghetti Dinner. One and all are invited to attend. The cost will be \$1.00 per man. The Italian delight will be created by our head spaghetti bender Chef Apperti. Dinner will be served at 7:30 sharp, so get to the club early to get a seat.

Because of the Xmas holidays there will be a change in the December meetings. The board meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 7, 1966. The membership meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 14, 1966. Be sure to note these meeting changes on your calendar.

FROM THE FIRING LINE:

There was a real nice turn out on Sunday, November 6, 1966, for the Annual Sight-In Day. Much of the big and noisy artillery came out and launched lead at the hill. From all the big shots that were at the club Sunday, there should be an ample supply of venison this year.

TRAP AND SKEET SHEET:

The clay bird shooters at the Izaak Walton League of America, Silver Spring Chapter, just aren't trying. No one has turned in any outstanding scores except the old corn shucker Joe, Joe Santini that is. He broke his first and a real fine 50 straight at skeet this month. Keep busting them up Joe. As far as I know all long runs are the same as last month in both trap and skeet, and we hate to keep repeating the same names over and over again so we will leave out the long runs this month.

CHANGING OF OFFICERS:

Due to an extremely pressing schedule as Chairman of the National Executive Board and National Director, Charles I. Wiles, Jr. was forced to submit his resignation at the Board of Directors meeting. Knowing that Charlie will continue to devote his efforts to our club as much as possible, his resignation was reluctantly accepted by the Board to become effective November 9, 1966. At this same meeting, the Board unanimously elected W. Steward Ross to fill the vacancy created by Charlie's resignation.

RULES AND REGULATIONS:

Enclosed you will find the Rules and Regulations governing the clubhouse and the grounds for all members and guests. This was written up by the Board of Directors.

A WARM WELCOME TO THE FOLLOWING NEW MEMBERS AND THANKS TO THEIR SPONSORS:

Edward R. MacIntosh, 15451 Thompson Rd., Silver Spring, Md. Proposed by: Joe Santini

Frederick R. Larson, 2548A, Holman Ave., Silver Spring, Md. Proposed by: Bob Reznek

Victor L. Crawford, 1116 Nora Dr., Silver Spring, Md.

Proposed by: Jim Glazier

Mervin W. Kenney, 2616 Newton St., Wheaton, Md. Proposed by: George Johnson, Jr.

THE FOLLOWING HAVE BEEN PROPOSED FOR MEMBERSHIP AT THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING AND WILL BE VOTED UPON AT THE NOVEMBER MEMBERSHIP MEETING:

Murrey Cranford, 6714 Ingrahm, Eastpines, Riverdale Alford A. Dibble, 12701 Eldrd Pl., Silver Spring Donald E. Judevine Jean A. Cafflaux, 13326 Foxhall Dr., Silver Spring Reginald Leizear, 2501 McComas Ave., Kensington William F. Haber, 1205 Tanly Rd., Silver Spring Dr. Hugo V. Rizzoli, 1150 Conn. Ave., N.W. (office) Ralph K. Hall, 602 Winhal Wy., Silver Spring Kenneth B. Redding, 2005 Franwal Ave., Silver Spring Richard J. Backe, 10400 Burnt Embr Dr., Hillandale John R. Mockabee Samual H. Suls, 9607 Evergreen, Silver Spring Howard E. Burnette, 3506 Morlck La., Bowie Joe Kendall, 2605 Kenhll Dr., Bowie Paul C. Jackson Robert Ray Mayers Ralph Perkins, 1002 Quebec Terr., Silver Spring

MEMBERSHIP:

As of November we have 412 members. Let's go all out for membership in 1967. A wonderful Christmas gift would be a one-year membership in our fine Club.